New inn proposal in Washington Wykeham Rise
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To: Shelley White <swhite@washingtonct.org>

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of Town of Washington. USE CARE when opening
attachments or links.

Hi there,

We are the owners of 226 Bee Brook and would be solidly in favor of the proposal for the new

inn Wykeham Rise. | am a physician in the city and am unable to be there in person next Monday
night for the town hall meeting but | would appreciate it if you would register my support.

Thank you,

Ismée and Marc Williams



